
Children who qualify for free or reduced lunch may receive a subsidy to the  
extent funds are available. Space is limited and scholarships are provided on a 

first come, first served basis. 

1. Apply through Nutrition and Food Services (All students will still be 
receiving free lunch, however families will still need to financially 
qualify to receive Project Care)  

2. Turn in Free/Reduced Meal acceptance letter to EDEP office 

3. Turn in EDEP registration form(s) and Project Care application 

4. Pay full-priced EDEP fees via check, money order, or credit/debit 
card through FOCUS portal 

5. Wait to receive Project Care acceptance letter during the first two 
weeks of school 

Please be advised that Project Care spaces are limited and 
usually fill up during registration day. We strongly             

recommend arriving early. While we do have a wait list, once 
the allotted spaces have been filled, new spaces do not    

typically open unless a current Project Care student leaves 
the program. 

Families must reapply each year. Receiving Project 
Care during the 2020-2021 school year does not  

guarantee a space for the current year. 


